DISTRICT

Purchasing & Contract Administration

May 10, 2019

Dan Najjum

Vice President, Finance
Signal Vine, Inc.

811 N. Royal Street
Alexandria, VA 22314
accounting@signalvine.com

Mr. Najjum,

This letter serves as formal notification that the Alamo Community College District
recommended for award the proposal submitted by Signal Vine, Inc. for the Purchase of a
Two-Way Texting Solution for Alamo Colleges, in response to CSP No. 19A-008.

If you have any questions please contact me via the phone number or email address below.

Thank you for submitting your proposal and for your interest in Alamo Colleges’ contracting
opportunities.

Aty Aforr

Terry A. Loomis
Senior Purchaser
210-485-0056
tloomis2@alamo.edu
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